From:

Subject: Re: Docket Number UM 1908--Notice of Filing-—-Oregon PUC
Date: Friday, September 1, 2023 8:02:31 AM

And the beat goes on... I hope those of you at the PUC and those representing the customers see
the pattern here...

Nothing is changing, they are completely unable to communicate, they continually do not show up, they
waste our time, they perpetuate constant frustration, they hire people who literally do not listen and they
only have one goal. Keep taking money from the customers, all the while asking for more money.

If they are approved with a rate increase and are not instead severely fined, something is VERY wrong
with this process.
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For more information about eFiling, please visit the Filing Center page on the PUC’s
website at https://www.oregon.gov/puc/filing-center/Pages/default.aspx.





